

Hereford Cathedral Junior School

28 Castle Street Hereford HR1 2NW

Telephone 01432 363511

Miss Rachael Toolan B Mus, PG Dip. Perf. Head of Music enquiry@herefordcs.com

Wednesday 27th June 2018

Re: Concert at St Michael's Hospice – Thursday 5th July 2018

Dear Parent,

I am delighted to inform you that our Y6 pupils have been invited to perform in a concert at St Michael's Hospice on Thursday 5th July. This concert will be for families, patients, carers, staff and friends of the hospice and will be in the café area where the music will be heard throughout the building. It will be a positive and educational experience for pupils in addition to providing enrichment to those at the hospice.

The arrangements are entirely within the normal school day and pupils will leave school at 1.00pm, travel to the hospice by school minibus and return at 3.00pm. Clubs will run as normal on this afternoon.

Should you have any questions regarding this event please do not hesitate to contact me via r.toolan@herefordcs.com

Yours sincerely,

Rachael Toolan

Head of Music